ADHOC-General Education Committee
Meeting Minutes
Date:  April 14, 2012
Time:  2pm-3pm
Place:  Room MCML125

Present:





Absent:
Linda Uhlenkott

Co Chairperson
Heidi Johnston-Excused(Teaching)
Mary Doucette

Co Chairperson

Pete Bagley

Lynne Owens

Lori Walsh

Jan King
Christine Young-Gerber

 I.  Discussion was held on the Committee Definition which was sent to the Ad Hoc ByLaws:
Committee Definition:

The General Education committee will study and review GBC general education program on an ongoing basis.  The committee will review the general education program courses and matrix for new developments, substantive changes, assessment and continual program improvement.

The discussion was what really needed to go before the committee.  Did we really need to evaluate pre-requisites for general education courses or shouldn’t that be a department issue?  The summary was we are not sure.  If it relates to the general education overall  program, probably, but if it is just course related that would go to curriculum and articulation.  

The definition still stands for submittal to Faculty Senate.

II.  Reviewed the “Current Working Definition” of General Education and it was revised to:

Current Working Definition:

“General education provides student enrichment by promoting creative and critical thinking through a broad education with a variety of disciplines.”

 This is a “working definition” because as a committee we realize this could change but needed a place to start for focus.
III.  Started to work on themes.  At this time it was decided more information was needed by the committee, so we focused on planning.  The college applied for entrance into the Institute for General Education and Assessment held by the Association of American Colleges and Universities for June 2-6, 2012.   Our application was accepted.  We will be sending a team of five to the Institute.  Our goal for the Institute is:

A.  What does a good general education program look like?


B.  What is the best assessment process for general education?


C.  What are the best structures to help us move forward with our program?


D.  What data is there about the effectiveness of general education?

It was felt by the committee to go to the Institute and bring back a path or ideas on how to proceed.  So at this time we brainstormed ideas for next Fall.  

The next meeting is August 20, 2012 at 2:00pm.  At this meeting we will discuss:

· findings from the Institute

· gathering input from GBC faculty about general education

-How do faculty feel about general education?

-Do they think it needs to be changed?
· possibly adding or inviting students to the committee

· what is the process or what goes before the general education committee

· inviting other departments for a representative on the committee

In the mean time the committee has all agreed to read a book on General Education and give feedback to Lynne Owens.  Lynne will gather the data and bring it with her to the Institute for the team to use. 
Respectfully submitted,

Mary C. Doucette
